
 

The Last and Final Opportunity to Complete BNS Programme of 
IGNOU-DGS by appearing in TEE-December-2015 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam 

  
I am happy to inform you all that in order to facilitate the students who were duly registered with 
IGNOU for first Five Semesters of B.Sc. (Nautical Science) programme of IGNOU-DGS but could 
NOT complete the degree till TEE-December-2014/ June-2015 due to having left out courses which 
are yet to be successfully cleared by them, the Academic Council is likely to consider the case for 
Special Permission to allow them to appear in Term End Examination to be conducted in December-
2015 by IGNOU with the condition that no further opportunity shall be allowed.  
  
"TO BE NOTED THAT THIS IS THE LAST AND FINAL OPPORTUNITY TO COMPLETE BNS 
PROGRAMME OF IGNOU" 
  
Therefore, all such students can take benefit of this one time opportunity so that to get the last and 
the final opportunity  to appear in the term-end examination to be conducted in December-2015. 
  
Keeping the above in view, the students may be advised not to enter into contract which may result 
in non-opportunity to appear in the examination to be conducted in December-2015. Also, they shall 
take the exams very seriously in case they wish to complete the Degree. 
  
All such students can fill the Term End Examination (TEE) Form for December 2015 well before the 
due date. The details on procedure/ conduct of TEE can be found on IGNOU website. 
  
In case of any difficulty the office of the Registrar (SED) may please be contacted. 
  
The above information may please be given wide publicity. 
  
Thanks and with kind regards 

  
  
(Shiv Kumar Vyas) 
IGNOU, New Delhi 

 

 


